



Friday, 22 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Assalamualaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh/ May Peace Be With You

Re: Eden's Biggest Coffee Morning

I hope you are safe and well (Ameen).

Our Macmillan Coffee Morning will take place on *Friday 29th September 2023* to raise funds for charity. This is a great way for all of our students to get involved and demonstrate one of our STAR value of Service. Over the years we have raised thousands of pounds for various charities. Events such as these are only possible due to the generous support of our parents who donate cakes, biscuits, tarts, muffins, snacks etc. for the sale.

Once again, we kindly request your generous support by donating and sending in items which can be sold on the day. Donations can be left in reception or brought in by your son from **Monday 25**th **September 2023.** These will then be collected during the morning registration by tutors. Please donate generously so that we can raise as much money as possible. All donations of food will be gratefully accepted.

We ask our students to bring money on *Friday 29th September 2023* to buy the Items to eat at break or to take home. Students with any food allergies must not buy or consume any foods which may trigger a reaction without checking the ingredients and seeking advice from staff.

We look forward to your generous donations and hope to raise lots of money on the day to support local charities.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Ismail Assistant Principal

